
 

Significant changes in our wholesale charges 
 

2019-20 
 

Draft Wholesale Access Charging Rules, published by the Water Services Regulation Authority (WSRA), under 

sections 66E and 117I of the Water Industry Act 1991, require that if Severn Trent Water intends to make any 

significant changes to its wholesale access charges, it should provide to the WSRA and publish a statement of 

significant changes no later than the July immediately preceding the Charging Year for which the changes 

would have effect.  

 

We do not intend to make any changes to the structure of our charges in 2019-20. 

 


